
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Johnson Class   12th July 2023    

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are aware your child will be in Johnson Class for the academic year 2023-2024 
and will be taught by Mr Chesters. We are in the process of advertising for a Class 
Teacher & Year Lead for this class and Mr Chesters will be with this class until the 
new Year Lead starts to ensure a smooth handover. 
 
Mr Chesters is a very experienced supply teacher and has taught across various year 
groups at Hill View this academic year.  
 
I know this is an anxious time for you and your children and fully appreciate how 
difficult this news is for you all. As soon as I am able, we will of course update you on 
the recruitment for this position. 
 
Thank you for your support on this matter and apologies for any concerns that have 
been caused. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office on office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk or 01202514109. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher 
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